
 
  

Aloha Class of 2022 ʻOhana! 
  
Summer is quickly approaching, and our haumāna will soon be starting their journey 
higher up the hill straight into junior year! Just think, in no time they will be seniors and 
gearing up for all the wonderful graduation festivities. Think of all the hard work and 
wonderful memories they have made leading up to this time in their lives.  
  
For our current seniors, the class of 2020, they have had a much different experience 
than anyone could have ever imagined. So many potential memories have been ripped 
from them due to the current Covid-19 pandemic. Let's unite as a class and show our 
2020 ʻohana that we are proud of them and support them as they graduate from 
Kamehameha! We would like to ask that if you could take just a minute to submit a 
photo of congratulations for the class of 2020 to show our aloha. It can be very simple: a 
screenshot of a lei perhaps with a short note or even a picture of your 'ohana holding a 
sign of congratulations. Something so small will go such a long way.  
  
We hope to collect as many pictures as possible to create a slideshow to present to 
them. Remember, they are not getting the usual commencement ceremony with lei and 
balloons that normally come with the season so let’s show them all the love we can! 
We’ve included a few samples below to show how easy it can be to submit a quick note. 
We would love to receive as many pics as we can before 3:30pm THIS Friday, May 15. 
Please send your pictures to imuawa22iors@gmail.com or text to the Class of 2022 
Remind group. Encourage your fellow 2022 ʻohana to send one in as well! Mahalo in 
advance and I MUA class of 2022! 
  

 
  
  



2022 Parent Support Group - ZOOM! 
Our Class and ATP parents invite you to a Parent Support Group via ZOOM every 
Wednesday at 5:00pm Hawaiʻi time. You can join ONLINE at: 
https://ksbe.zoom.us/j/93054170017. Click the link and join us for a talk story session of 
our failures and successes as we navigate this new adventure of distance learning. 
  
Re-enrollment for the 2020-2021 School Year 
Don’t forget to re-enroll your haumāna for the 2020-2021 school year! You will need to 
log into KS Connect to do so.  
  
If you haven’t already done so, please BOOKMARK our 2022 Weebly at: 
https://imua2022.weebly.com/.  
  
Finally, don’t forget to check your e-mail every THURSDAY for our 2022 e-mail blasts 
sent from the Parents & Alumni Relations (PAR) Office.  
  
I MUA WA22IORS! 
Sascha Baron, Class Parent 
Kim & Koa Lum, Class Parents 
Kaʻula & Rory-James Santos, ATP reps 
Rachelle Saffery, Class Advisor 
 


